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This policy proposal is being rushed and needs to have safeguards implemented to 

protect native fish populations as well as well as protections from boom and bust 

mentality. I implore you to bring more watershed ecologists and wildlife biologists to 

the table when crafting policy for the future of water use in Oregon.  

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


